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4th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Yesterday, Sports for Champions came into school for a sponsored workout. This was an amazing event, and the children 

had a great time working out with the gymnast, Fred Teague. You can google Fred Teague to see videos of some of his 

amazing routines and if your child has been inspired by their gymnastic session yesterday, our closest gymnastics and 

trampolining club is at Rossmore sports centre. Thank you to all our generous parent/carers who raised £1458 in 

sponsorship money. The school will receive £556 and this will be spent on new PE equipment across both schools.  

This afternoon is our Summer Fayre and I look forward to seeing you all at the event and drawing the annual raffle. Once 

again, I know the whole community is so generous at these PTFA events. The PTFA are currently raising money to replace 

the stage area on the Junior playground, but they also subsidise school trips, buy books for the weekly reading locked box 

challenge and provide the Year 6 leavers hoodies. All our children benefit from their generosity, and we all enjoy the 

events they host. 

Tomorrow is Inset Day (Friday 5th July). Our staff will have a training focus on wellbeing and continue to discuss all the 

transition arrangements for September to ensure all our children are successful in their new classes or schools. If you 

have forgotten all about the inset day and need childcare, Kidscape are open and can be contacted on 07985 704321. 

Little Livingstone’s – if you have a child who is due to turn 2 or 3 before September or know any other families that are 

looking for a preschool, please call the office to arrange a tour with Miss Roberts, Foundation Stage Leader, on Thursday 

mornings.  

Diary Dates 

Sports Day – Wednesday 10th July – with the Juniors in the morning from 9.15am and Infants in the afternoon from 1pm. 

There is a reserve date of Tuesday 16th July in-case of inclement weather!  

Maths Café – Thursday 11th July – Year 3 and 4 parent/carers are invited into school from 8.30 to share some maths 

challenges with the children! 

Year 6 Enterprise Event – Thursday 11th July Afterschool – The year 6 children will be selling items from their enterprise 

business after school. The whole community is invited to come and support their business’s by buying one of their items. 

All profits will go towards their final reward day (a day at Hamworthy Park with South Coast Adventures). 

Little Livingstone’s Sports Day – Wednesday 17th July – Our preschool children will take part in their own sports day at 2pm 

on Wednesday 17th July on the Junior school field. For those children that do not attend on that day, parent/carers can 

bring their child along to join in from 2pm. For those who are in the preschool on the day we ask parent/carers to collect 

their child at 1.45pm so that everyone can walk together to the field to take part in their sporting activities.  

Last Day of Term – Tuesday 23rd July – The last day of term will end with the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony in the morning 

and, if the children fill their marble jars, whole school water play.  

Attendance - Congratulations to Chestnut, Willow, Mulberry and Elder class whose attendance was 96% or over this week 

and a huge shout out to Fir class who had 100% attendance again!  

I wish you all a wonderful weekend in the sunshine, 

Claire Addis, Executive Headteacher   
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